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24th November 1938

My dear Mr. Neville,

Professor Woodhead had talked with me about the 
Invitation to the Canadian Universities Conference to 
neot at McGill In May, xxt he has not been able to find 
out whether the invitation was accepted, 
arrangements have been made it might be as well for you 
to get in touch with fain again, as he enquired from my 
office the other day whether we knew any 
about it.

I think if

more than ne did

Our Convocation is the 2*th of May. 
be awkward for you to begin on a Friday, 
tho following week would be botter, 
decide will bé quite all right for us, 
on which day I m afraid 
hare for a

It might
so that perhaps 

However, whatever you
other than the 35th,

you would find too much confusion
peaceful meeting.

I enclose copy of ay letter to Professor Macintosh 
about the Chinese students.
otl^r Canadian universities now about the subject and have 
replieu that I thought the subject might be discussed at the 
KHy Conference.

I have heard from two of the

Very truly yours,

K.R.v.Neville, Bsq., secretary 
Canadian Universities Conference, 

University of Western Ontario,
LONDON'. ONTARIO.
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